

Just So You Know

No More International Traffic & Revenue Reports

As you may recall, the FCC released a temporary waiver earlier this year with regards to the International Traffic & Revenue reporting requirement that has historically been due July 31 annually. At the FCC's Open Meeting on October 24, 2017, the FCC eliminated the requirement all together. The FCC also streamlined the requirement for filing Circuit Capacity Reports.

Please contact Courtney Spears (830.895.7221, <u>cspears@gvnw.com</u>) or Steve Gatto (830.895.7226, <u>sgatto@gvnw.com</u>) with any questions or concerns.

Midwest Division (CO) 719-594-5800 or (IL) 217-698-2700
Western Division (OR) 503-612-4400
Southwest Division (TX) 830-896-5200
www.gvnw.com